
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Mohamed Abdelbaki Mohamed Ibrahim 
Chairman  & Partner at Center of Planning and Architectural Studies. 

 
After greetings … 
I would like to thank you and your great staff who work on this Nobel 
and priceless project to publish the books and the Academic  researches  
for a collection of Arabic architects . 
This great and amazing library is a priceless source for any student , for 
that it will be my pleasure to send you this acknowledgment letter for 
publishing my work which I thanked of publishing before and the 
opportunity came to me through your  center . 
Thank you and I will be pleased to send any work I write or publish in the 
future also. 
 
Best regards with all respect and appreciation  
 
 
Arch. Lubna R. Alazzawi   
22 August 2013 – Baghdad –Iraq  
 


